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Airport Management Notice 125/2017 
Airfield Closures 

 

Date 
20th December 2017 

 

Effective  
Immediate  

 

Introduction 
This Notice is issued to inform all stakeholders that the contingency closures scheduled to 

take place in January 2018 have been cancelled. 

 

Notification 
These contingency closures were scheduled to take place between 00:01-05:30 6th January 

2018 to 14th January 2018 but are no longer necessary as the new taxiway Bravo went live at 

10:00 on the 7th December.  

 

 

You can view a short video of the first aircraft to use the new taxiway at 
http://transforminglla.com/progress-in-pictures or here https://vimeo.com/lla/bravo 
 
 

 
 
To view Airside Safety Documents  
go to www.lla.opscomsystems.com  
Log on using the following: 
User Name: ASC 
Password: ASC2015 

 

Authority 
Airport Manager 

It is a condition of use of London Luton Airport Operations Ltd (LLAOL) that all operators 

comply with Notices raised by LLAOL.  All employers are responsible for bringing the 

contents of this Notice to the attention of their employees. 
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